
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           10 November 2017 00:45
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Tim McCullen
 
Name: Tim
Surname: McCullen
Email:
Postal A

 
 
Message:
I submit that Drogheda should be granted city status under the NPF. It is a dynamic, thriving town with a
strong sense of community, heritage and a vision of its own future as a city of Ireland.
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